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Two members of the regional section are actively working in the OMEP Committee:

PaedDr. Monika Miňová, PhD. - Chairman of the SC OMEP

Mgr. Gabriela Minčáková - economist SC OMEP

Membership was 40 members in RS OMEP Prešov in 2017.

The activities presented in the Activity Plan for 2017 have been ongoing.

1. Activities aimed at enhancing educational activities in kindergartens

    Meeting of pre-school teachers for projects implemented within environmental education.

2. Activities aimed at further education

    Meeting of pre-school teachers to practice. Seminar in kindergarten focused on  

    Communication at kindergarten  - leadership of PaedDr. Monika Miňová, PhD. 

    Participation in workshops at SC OMEP and SPV.

3. Activities of the cooperative

    Individual kindergartens in the cities belonging to the RS OMEP Prešov  established a team

    and cooperation with the kindergartens in Poland, Hungary, Ukraine and the Czech 

    Republic. Some kindergartens also welcomed visits from the kindergartens. Members of  

    RS OMEP took part in a study-tour of Krakow.

4. Activities aimed at obtaining information, knowledge

    Active participation at the Conferences of the Society for Preschool Education held in 

     Liptovský Mikuláš and Banská Bystrica, at the SC OMEP conference in Košice, 

     Prosolutions, in Starý Smokovec, Infra, in Bratislava and Raabe, in Košice and Senecké 

     lakes.

5. Activities with children and for children of pre-school age

    In the various cities of the RS OMEP Prešov, there were many activities with children, 

    the organizers of which were members of OMEP. In Prešov there was one of the biggest  



    events in the World Tour of children painting  “World around us” in May 2017.

6. Activities towards the public

    Institutions in each city organised events  where pre-school teachers and children  had the   

    opportunity to present their work.

7. Activities in RS OMEP

    In 2017, one RS OMEP meeting was held for lack of opportunities and a variety of  

    activities, events and conferences. Nevertheless, RS members met very often at the 

    educational events mentioned above and via e-mail contacts.


